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Subject: Birthday celebration guidelines

Dear parents and students,

At Maratha Mandir Global School, Ratnagiri, we believe in celebrating birthdays in a
meaningful and joyous manner.

Guidelines for Birthday Celebrations at School:

 Students are welcome to bring chocolates to distribute to their classmates.
 Students may wear decent, colorful dresses on their birthdays.
 Please refrain from bringing expensive gifts or stationery items for students.
 No special gifts should be given to the Principal, teachers, or any other staff members.
 Instead of gifts, parents and students are encouraged to voluntarily gift any two books

(encyclopedias, storybooks, novels, autobiographies, biographies, etc.) with the student's
name to our school library. This will enrich our collection and benefit all students.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in making birthday celebrations thoughtful
and enriching for everyone.

Regards,

Mrs. Kavita Vishwakarma
Principal


